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Our ref 05130/2020/S/DPS/PTC-IBF 12 March 2020

Subject: WMO/ESCAP Workshop on Impact Based Forecast and Warning Services (IBFWS)
for the Panel on Tropical Cyclone countries
Muscat, Oman, 29 March - 2 April 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to reference the letter of invitation no. 02301/2020/S/DPS/PTC-IBF dated
11 February 2020, requesting you to nominate participants to the above-mentioned workshop.
I wish to inform you that after consultations with the United Nations Economic and Social
Commission for Asia and the Pacific (ESCAP), with whom WMO is co-organizing the event as
well as with the host country, Oman and taking into consideration the restrictions that have
been imposed by several countries due to the COVID-19, it has been decided to postpone the
workshop.

The new tentative dates are from 8 to 12 November 2020. A new announcement
will be sent out once the dates of the event are confirmed.

I take this opportunity to express my appreciation for your continued support in
promoting the Programmes and activities of WMO.

Yours faithfully,

A AQUHIIAAA G

(E. Manaenkova)
for the Secretary-General

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services) of
Bangladesh, India, Iran, Maldives, Myanmar, Pakistan, Qatar, Saudi Arabia, Sri Lanka, Thailand,
United Arab Emirates and Yemen (limited distribution)

cc:  Permanent Representative of Oman with WMO
Permanent representatives of Canada, South Africa and United Kingdom
Principal, Caribbean Institute for Meteorology and Hydrology (CIMH), Barbados



